
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 6 15TH OCTOBER 2021 

Friday 15th October 2021 
 
What a beautiful Autumn it has been this 
year. We can’t believe how quickly this half 
term has gone. We continue to have interest 
from prospective parents for Reception next 
year so thank you if you are putting good 
vibes out on our behalf. It is very much 
appreciated.  
 
We are finalising the details of a new minibus 
but will have to wait until the new year for it 
to arrive. In the meantime we will continue 
using the hired minibus for swimming and 
other events. The word ‘luxury’ was used to 
describe it by children this week and the 
journey was as exciting as swimming itself! “It 
had curtains!” 
 
Don’t forget we are closed for an INSET DAY 
next Friday 22nd October. Staff will be 
attending the Cornwall Association of Primary 
Heads Annual Conference at the Eden Project 
which gives us the chance to listen to national 
speakers and education experts. 
  
We will also be inviting you to book your 
parent consultation next week, for after half 
term. 
 
Diane Blackie—Interim Head Teacher 

Communications 
Email/letter:  

 Further info re: Cape Cornwall School 
Super Saturday (Year 4, 5 & 6) 

 Puffins PK Porthcurno Trip (Telegraph 
Museum) 

 Data collection sheet  

Text: 

 Hiring minibus for swimming 

 Tempest Photography, order online by 
18/10/21 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Sat 16th October 
Cape Cornwall School Super Saturday (Year 4, 
5 & 6) 
 
Weds 20th October  
Puffins’ PK Porthcurno trip (Telegraph 
Museum) 
 
 Fri 22nd October   
Inset Day—school closed 
 
 Mon 25th—Fri 29th October  
Autumn half term  
 
Week beginning 1st November 
Parent consultations online 
 
Wed 3rd November 
Choughs’ Penlee House Museum trip (letter to 
follow) 
 
Thurs 9th December 
Christmas Production 
 
 Mon 20th December—Wed 5th January  
Christmas holidays   

Good attendance is vital for learning. The national minimum 

expectation is set at 96%. Please help us achieve this and 

support your child’s learning. Attendance to the end of 

September: 

Choughs 93.1%  Puffins 93.6%   

Whole School 93.4%  

ATTENDANCE 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Shining Stars of the Week 

Alice Puffins  

For super problem solving in maths. You demonstrated excellent focus, resilience and determination. 

Well done! 

Robyn Choughs 

For demonstrating great resilience and perseverance throughout your learning and the school day. 

Keep up the good work Robyn!  

Christmas Design Project 

We have once again decided to participate in 
a ‘Christmas Design Project’ run by 
Cauliflower Cards.  The project aims to 
encourage pupils’ creativity and design skills 
whilst also raising funds for our school.  
 
This week, children have been creating their 
own Christmas design which can be 
professionally printed to produce 
personalised Christmas Cards, Gift Labels, 
Wrapping Paper, Spiral Bound Books and/or 
Mugs. Please check your email for further 
information. 

Breakfast Club 

Don’t forget, Breakfast Club is available daily 

from 8.15am. The cost is £1 per session. 

Please arrive by 8.30am at the latest if your 

child requires breakfast, This will allow them 

time to eat breakfast before school starts. If 

you would like your child to attend, please let 

Paula in the School Office know in advance.  

Lunch Money Information 

All Reception and KS1 children (Choughs) are 

entitled to free school meals. For KS2 children 

(Puffins) the cost of lunch is £2.50 per day 

with a 5 for 4 offer if school lunches are 

bought for each day in the same week.  

It would really help us if you could pay 

promptly for school lunches.  

Thank you. 

Bank Transfer details: 

NatWest Bank 

CC St Leven Community Primary 

Sort code: 60-21-37  

Account no: 56592906 

Please use LUNCH followed by your child’s 

name as the reference.  


